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Would you please make a statement in the Bulletin that tax contribution letters are ready.... they can be picked up before or after Mass.  





***Saint Kateri e-mail—announcements to be added to the bulletin should be emailed to � HYPERLINK "mailto:shellyaash@yahoo.com" ��shellyaash@yahoo.com�.  Please have all items that you would like included in the bulletin emailed by Tuesday at noon. When I receive a request for the bulletin, you should receive a reply to verify my receipt of the information.  You may now access the bulletin on the web at � HYPERLINK "http://www.parishesonline.com" �www.parishesonline.com� .  





***Reminder:  We continue to collect Box Tops for Education & Campbell’s Soup labels for our Hayes Montana Mission.   We are collecting pull tabs in the back of the church for the Children’s Oncology Hospital in Pittsburgh.    





***To schedule a mass intention for a family member or friend, living or deceased, please contact Carol Confer.  Her email address is � HYPERLINK "mailto:carolconfer@comcast.net" �carolconfer@comcast.net� .  





***Put prayer petitions in the book next to Infant of Prague statue at back of church.  The rosary is prayed for these petitions at 1:00 p.m. on the fourth Thursday of each month.  All are welcome.  The Nittany Kateri Circle meets after the rosary.  
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Mass Intentions:


February 9:  


† People of the Parish


February 16:  


†Doris Capparelle 


by the Family
































Eucharistic Ministers


February 9:  Chuck Hall, Sandy Rockey, John Palm


February 16:  Carol Confer, Cathy Surkosky, 


Bill Sinclair





Lectors:


February 9:  Celeste Powell, Gena Kost


February 16:  Jim Hodgson, Bill Torretti





Offertory for February 2,  2014


Cash -  $ 


Checks - $


Total - $























Saint Kateri Tekakwitha 


Catholic Church of Penns Valley


P.O. Box 159


3503 Penns Valley Road


Spring Mills, PA 16875


(814) 422-8983





Weekly Mass Sunday at 10:30am


Tuesday 11 am


Rev. George Jakopac


Rev. Chinemere Onyeocha





Sunday February 9, 2014


Mass Schedule:


2/11 – Fr. George


2/16 – Fr. George


2/18 – Fr. George


2/23 – Fr. Chinemere


2/25 – Communion Service


3/2 – Fr. George


3/4 - Communion Service


3/5 – Ash Wednesday Fr. George


3/9 – Fr. Chinemere


3/11 – Fr. George


3/16 – Fr. George





Reminder:  If  Penns Valley Schools are closed due to weather, there will be no Tuesday Mass or Communion Service.  However if there is a two hour delay there will be Mass.  





There will be a Mardi Gras fundraiser ham dinner on Sunday, March 2rd, 2014 to support the youth group, Sister Christine's mission in Montana and Father Ralph's school in Ghana. All the fixings for a wonderful ham dinner will be provided and a donation will be taken for the meal. Please come and support these causes and enjoy a good meal and fellowship before our 40 days of lent!








� EMBED Word.Picture.8 ���





Altar Servers who are scheduled to serve mass are to report to the Priest in the Sacristy no later than 15 minutes prior to Mass start time. Thank You!


9- Feb�
K. Powell�
L. Powell�
A. Gover�
�
16- Feb�
P. Johnson�
R. Johnson�
L. Racette�
�
23- Feb�
S. Gover�
A. Gover�
A. Stitzer�
�



Hospitality Schedule:  


Feb. 9	Ceil Banholzer, Polly Epright, Carol Confer


Feb. 16 Valentine’s Day


Feb. 23	Norma Muck, Amy Niewinski, Connie Ostromecki, Susan Slenker


Mar. 2	Mardi Gras Ham Dinner


Mar. 9	Sandy Rockey,  Laura Romig, Shelly Houser


Mar. 16	Michelle Wise, Mary Montminy, Laureen Johnson





******************************************************** 


Kateri History update: 


Ralph Gray plans to have the history book finished and printed by the fall of 2014. If you have anything you want to include, please note that time is running out. Following is a tentative list of topics in the book: 


The Altar Furniture                           Father Crouse 


Penns Valley Graduates                    Parish Deaths 


Parish Council                                   Officiating Priests at Kateri 


Music Ministry                                  Monsignor Lenz 


Mission Directories                           Marriages and Anniversaries 


Kateri Tekakwitha                             Indian Prayers 


Fundraising                                        Founding Fathers 


First Mass                                          First Communion 


Finances                                             Dedication of Bl Kateri Church 


Church & Rectory Constuction         Confirmation 


Church Bulletin                                 Exerps Chronology of Events 


CCD in the Valley                             Bishop Hogan 


Baptisms                                            Artwork in the Church 


Anniversary of Blessed Kateri          Anecdotes 


A Relic of Kateri                               A Mission in the Valley 


1982 Religious                                  Census Pilgrimages 


Father O’Malley                                Sarah Hassenplug 


Parish Deaths                                     The Kateri Circle 


Miscellaneous                                    Population Statistics





In the church history book that is being written, there are 22 pages of baptismal records, and I know there are some that need your attention. Since it would be too cumbersome to put them on the window in the rear of the church, please check with Ralph Gray prior to or following Mass, and make the necessary corrections. Carol Confer and Ralph Gray will then transfer the corrections to the official record book.
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CCD Schedule :  K – 8th Grade


February 9 – CCD


February 16  - No CCD


February 23 – CCD


March 2 - CCD





Gift Bearer Schedule


February 9 – 10th grade


February 23 – 11th grade 


March 2 – K/1st grades





WALK WHERE SHE WALKED 





Fall 2014 Pilgrimage of Praise to walk in new saint's footsteps. Father Wayne Paysse Executive Director of the Bureau of Catholic Indian Missions, and Sister Kateri Mitchell,S.S.A.,Executive Director of the Tekakwitha Conference, invite you to join them for a "A Pilgrimage of Praise" to New York State and Quebec in September 2014. Pilgrimage destinations will include many places close to Saint Kateri's journey, such as Auriesville and Fonda, N. Y. and Kahnawake, Quebec where she lived out the last year's of her life. Destinations will also include several of the Québécois holy sites famous for generations. �Dates are Friday, Sept.12 leaving from Albany, N.Y. and ending there Thursday, September 18.�Brochures with details next to basket of bulletins. If interested call Diane Klena @349-2470 or 574-3004.





Gabriel Project Babies:  The Gabriel Project is a pro-life movement offering parish-based pastoral car to women in a crisis pregnancy.  It is the goal of the Gabriel Project to help such women with all their practical needs as well as offering them unconditional love in an apostolate of friendship throughout their pregnancy.  There are fifteen babies due through July 1st so help continues to be very much needed.  It costs about $500 to supply each one with the basics (car seat, crib, clothing, diapers, etc). A total of fifty-three women were assisted in 2013. If you would like to help, please contact Kay Tittmann at kayt100@hotmail.com, or 238-2582, or 2466 Sassafras Court, State College, 16803.  A check made out to "The Gabriel Project/OLV" can be used as a tax deduction.  Thank you very much for your support of these mothers and their babies, especially with prayer.
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